
          
 
 

 that are served through Faith Community 
Homes 
 
 

Please help us reach out to local families in need through a donation of non-

perishable foods.  Just leave your donation in a bag by your door and 

a Northwest Suburbs Organizing for Action (NWSOFA) member will come by to 

pick it up on Saturday morning May 4 between 9:00-10:00am.  All the food 

collected will be brought to Faith Community Homes at First Presbyterian 

Church, 302 N. Dunton, Arlington Heights (use Eastman St. door) at 11:00am to 

be given to local families who are struggling financially to make ends meet and need 

a helping hand.  

Thank you!   
You can learn more about Faith Community Homes on their website 

www.fchomes.org.  
                               

Faith Community Homes is grateful for your donation  
            and for the group who sponsored this food drive.   

On behalf of the families you are helping, we 
 extend their gratitude to you also. THANK 

YOU! 

                                                                                   


